
 
 

Haytor View Community Primary School & Nursery  Queensway  Newton Abbot  TQ12 4BD 

Tel 01626 203040   admin@haytorview.devon.sch.uk  www.haytorview.devon.sch.uk 
 

 

 

 

 
16th September 2020 

 

Dear Parents & Carers  

  

Nasal Flu vaccination at Haytor View Primary School – Tuesday 3rd November 2020  

 

The Immunisation Team at Virgin Care will be offering the Flu vaccination to all Primary 

Children from Reception to Year 6.  Delivery of the vaccine will take place at our school via  

a nasal spray - this will be administered adhering to all up to date Infection Control, PPE and 

social distancing guidance at the time. 

  

This vaccination programme is recommended to help protect your child against flu. Flu can 

be an unpleasant illness and sometimes causes serious complications. Vaccinating your child 

will also help protect more vulnerable friends and family by preventing the spread of flu, 

which is going to be more important than ever this year.  For this reason, it is essential we 

deliver the vaccine to as many children as possible to prevent the spread of infection to 

those most at risk in society.  Even if your child had it last year, it is recommended to have the 

flu vaccine again this year. 

 

In light of the above we are expecting demand to be high and therefore we urge you to 

follow the below link to consent to your child’s vaccination NOW.  

 

This link is secure, please carefully select Haytor View Community Primary School from the 

drop down menu and this will ensure that the consent is in the right place.   

 

https://schoolimms.virgincare.co.uk/flu/2020/devon 
  

Even if you do not want your child to receive this vaccination, please complete the consent 

form stating “no” consent.  You will also find answers to your FAQ’s on this link. 

 

If you have any difficulties with completing the consent form please contact the 

Immunisation Team on our Single Point of Access (SPA). 
  

Tel: 0300 247 0082 or Email: vcl.immunisations@nhs.net 
 

We would like to request that consent is provided electronically before Friday 30th October. 

This is to ensure the nurses have sufficient time to clinically process the information prior to the 

visit to school on Tuesday 3rd November. 

 

Many thanks for your co-operation. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Haytor View Community Primary School 
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